
Criminal Justice Program 
Student Advising Session 

 
 

Tuesday, October 18th, at 11:00 am  
 

Students interested in learning more about degree programs, transfer 
agreements, and career opportunities in criminal justice are encouraged to 
attend the above advising session.  Faculty will be available to discuss the 

distinctions between the Montgomery College AA and AAS degree programs in 
criminal justice.  We will also discuss issues related transfer programs, career 

pathways, and background clearance considerations.   

 
Please contact Professor Sean Fay with any program questions at 

sean.fay@montgomerycollege.edu .  

Student can register for the advising session via the attached Zoom link: 

https://montgomerycollege.zoom.us/j/95522590005?pwd=SUVEczJZMjhibjlmO
XNpRjlvZlE0dz09  
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